
MINUTES – WAYLAND SCHOOL COMMITTEE  
Special Session – June 13, 2013 
 
A Special Session of the Wayland School Committee was held on Thursday, June 13, 2013, at 7:30 A.M. in the Selectmen’s 
Meeting Room of the Wayland Town Building. 
 
Present were: 
Barb Fletcher, Chair  
Ellen Grieco 
Donna Bouchard 
 
Also: 
Paul Stein 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
Brad J. Crozier 
Assistant Superintendent 
 
Fred Turkington 
Town Manager 
 
John Senchyshyn 
HR Director & Asst. Town Manager 
 
Tom Greenaway 
Finance Committee 
 
Tony Boschetto, BOS 
Edward Collins, BOS 
Steven Correia, BOS 
Doug Leard, BOS 
Joseph Nolan, BOS 
 
MaryAnn DiNapoli, Admin Asst. 
 
Chair Barb Fletcher convened the Special Session at 7:35 A.M. 
 

1. Comments & Written Statements from the Public: 
 Linda Segal commented on the recent trial related to the wastewater treatment plant. 
 

2. Executive Session: 
Upon a motion duly made by Donna Bouchard, seconded by Ellen Grieco, the School Committee voted unanimously  
(3-0) to convene in Executive Session at 7:40 A.M. to discuss strategy with respect to Collective Bargaining for all school 
unions (WTA, WESA, Custodial and Food Service), as set forth in M.G.L. Chapter 30A, Section 21 (a) (3), as such a 
discussion in open meeting may have a detrimental effect on the bargaining position of the School Committee and an 
Executive Session is necessary to protect the bargaining position of the School Committee.  The Chair announced that the 
School Committee will reconvene in Open Session following Executive Session for adjournment purposes only.  A roll call 
vote was taken as follows: 
  

 Roll Call Yes No 
Barb Fletcher, Chair X  
Ellen Grieco 
Donna Bouchard 

X 
X 

 

 

3. Adjournment: 
Upon a motion duly made by Donna Bouchard, seconded by Ellen Grieco, the School Committee voted unanimously (3-0) 
to adjourn the Regular Session at 8:50 A.M.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Paul Stein, Clerk         
Wayland School Committee 


